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Happy New Year and welcome back!  After a very busy 2014, I am sure all enjoyed a deserved break 
over the holidays.  2015 promises to be a busy year that is filled with great opportunities and some 
challenges.  Changes to the Education Act, Inspiring Education, High School Redesign, Curriculum 
Redesign and strengthening Literacy and Numeracy processes all promise great opportunities for us but 
challenges from these and other areas will also place a strain on the system.  Given the dedication and 
strength of the LRSD Staff I have no doubts that we will seize the opportunities and overcome the 
challenges to ensure our students receive a great education and learning experience. 
 
 

 
  

Highlights Over the Past Month 
 

 
 Christmas Concerts 

 Policy Meeting 

 Leadership Team Meeting 

 Dual Credit Meeting 
 

 
  

Key Areas for Next Month 
 

 
 FNMI Data Walks 
 Leader2Leader Meetings and PD 
 ASBA General Meeting 
 Board Planning Day 
 Arrival of New International Students 
 Admin Council Meeting 
 Meeting with Alberta Education 
 Colony Ministers’ Meeting 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 


